A home for learning, laughing, caring & trying



WEEKLY NEWSLETTER

Week commencing Monday12th October 2020

Banks Road Infant & Nursery School, Banks Road, Toton, Nottingham, NG9 6HE www.banksroadschool.co.uk office@totonbanksroad.notts.sch.uk governors@totonbanksroad.notts.sch.uk 0115 917 9881

Absence reporting

If your child is unable to attend school due to illness, please inform the school office by 9.30am on 917 9881.

Please remember that if your child has sickness or diarrhoea they should not return to school for 48 hours.

IMPORTANT MESSAGES

Note from Mrs Clemens

Mrs Clemens would like to say a sincere thank you to parents and carers for the concern and warm wishes shown for her and her family during her period of self-isolation. She was delighted to return to school this week.

Harvest Food Collection for Canaan Trust

As part of our harvest celebrations we will be accepting food donations for the Canaan Trust. During lockdown the trust has seen a 100% increase in the requests for help with food. Boxes will be left outside classrooms the week beginning Monday 12th October. Please donate tinned and dried products such as: tinned veg, tinned meat, tinned rice pudding, tinned fruit, coffee, pasta sauce, tea, cereal and UHT milk. A representative from the Canaan Trust will collect the donated items on Friday 16th October, these will be then quarantined for 72 hours before being distributed to local people in need.

Children Entering School Building

Please may we ask that you wait at the door and do not let your children enter the building when you are picking up siblings from Afterschool Club.

Flu Vaccination Consents

If you haven't already consented to your child having the Flu vaccination in school then please do so using the following link: https://www.nottinghamshireimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu

The school code is: NG122555. Please fill in the form even if you wish to opt out of this service.

Parental Agreement Form

If you have not yet returned the Parental Agreement Form, please do so as soon as possible. If you require a new form please contact the school office.

Class Dojo

If you have not yet logged on to Class Dojo then please do so. We also have a few outstanding permission slips to be returned. Please contact the school office if you need a new form.

No earrings for P.E.

If your child has stud earrings they will need to be able to remove them, or they will be covered by micorpore tape. If this is not suitable then please remove them before school.

GOLDEN STARS

Well done to the children who were this week's Golden Stars!



Birch Alex & Jaxson
Chestnut Ivy & Louie
Cherry Lottie & George

Maple Emily

Oak Poppy & Freddie Willow Zach & Rhea

Please return your Golden Star Trophy by Wednesday

Weekly Attendance Congratulations Willow – 100%

Birch – 94.27% Chestnut – 93.57% Cherry – 98.62% Maple – 97.24% Oak – 98%

WHATS ON THIS WEEK	
MONDAY	Harvest Festival Week – Donations for Canaan Trust Foodbank accepted
TUESDAY	Years 1 & 2 Parent Consultation Meetings
WEDNESDAY	Year 1 Parent Consultation Meetings
THURSDAY	Year 2 Parent Consultation Meetings
FRIDAY	Harvest Foodbank Donations Collected School Closes for Half-Term

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY...

Dates / times are subject to change.

- 12 October Harvest Festival Week Food Collection for Canaan Trust
- 13 October Years 1 & 2 Parent Consultation Meetings
- 14 October Year 1 Parent Consultation Meetings
- 15 October Year 2 Parent Consultation Meetings
- 16 October Harvest Foodbank donations picked up
- 16 October School Closes for Half-Term
- 2 November Back to School
- 11 November Remembrance Day Assemblies
- 13 November Children in Need

"I like Maths and Reading because it helps us learn. I really enjoy it." Lily J - Willow "I liked going to Forest Schools." Charlie - Chestnut "I loved building micro habitats for little animals in our outdoor classroom." Thomas - Oak

KIDS QUOTES

"I enjoyed screwing the hedgehog house together." Maxwell - Maple

"I enjoyed playing with the puzzles. The octonaughts one is the best."

Emily - Cherry

"My favourite was pyjama party." Kira - Acorns "I enjoyed using beads to make a love heart which I gave to my friend Maisie." Sophie - Birch

TERM DATES 2020 -2021

Autumn 1: 3 September – 16 October 2020 Autumn 2: 2 November – 18 December 2020 Spring 1: 5 January – 12 February 2021 Spring 2: 22 February – 1 April 2021 Summer 1: 19 April – 28 May 2021 Summer 2: 7 June - 28 July 2021

INSET DAYS: 3 September 2019, 4 January 2021,

25 & 28 June 2021

Breakfast Club

£5 per day

Please pay by childcare vouchers, provide the correct cash, or a cheque payable to

'NCC Banks Road Infants School'.



SCHOOL DINNERS

MENU CYCLE TWO

Please complete a

School Dinner Order Slip if your child has a special dietary requirement and you intend to have sandwiches. Please return this to school on Monday morning.